
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

A Public Hearing for  
Centennial Water and Sanitation District  

is scheduled for  
Monday, Nov. 25, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Subject: 

2025 Proposed Budget  
Proposed increases to the water and wastewater rates for 2025 

Proposed revisions to the 2024 budget 
 

This meeting will be held  
at the John D. Hendrick Office Building  

62 Plaza Drive, Highlands Ranch, CO 80129 

 
If you should have questions regarding this meeting, call (303) 791-0430. 

 
Please note: If you have a disability and need auxiliary aids or services, 

please notify Centennial Water at 303-791-0430 at least 24 hours in advance 
of the meeting. 
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